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CFSC-Spring One Day Show 
 

       
 

 Show time!  Gene & Mike staffing        A nice philatelic treasure. 

the greeting table.         So…..which one is the good one? 

 

 

Booth Holders    Booth Holder    

David Moore & Jim Archbold. Phil & Ann Fettig.  Booth Holder Bob Hausin & crowd. 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a great day it was to have a stamp show.  The attendance numbers were the highest for an 

April show with the added benefit of every booth holder being happy!  Thank you to everyone who 

supported the show and to our legion of volunteers who make all this happen.  Pictures provided by 

Robert Ridgeway. 
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Picnic 2019 

Food, Fellowship – and a Handsome Bird! 
 

It was a great day for a picnic.  The weather was cooperative with a partly cloudy day, with a light wind and 

temperatures in upper 80s.  The temperature near the two grills where the food was cooking was a lot higher!  

All total just short of 40 signed in.  There was plenty of food covering a diverse range of tastes and heritages.  

Thank you to everyone who brought a dish to share.  Richard Blanchard one both $10 Wawa gift cards with a 

dead-on guess of “17” – Congratulations! 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sadly, I forgot to take pictures during the beginning and 

middle of the event when there were many more folks milling around.  I must extend a specific thank you to 

Gene Perry for doing the shopping, Stephen Strobel, Carlos Guffain & his wife for helping with the initial 

setup, Ron Gordon & his wife for setting up the grills and handling that HOT chore.  All in all – it was a nice 

afternoon.  If you missed it this year, make sure you attend in 2020!   

 

[Pictures provided by F. Ferguson & S. Strobel] 

Left:  Dianna Flynt 

from the Audubon 

Society with Francis 

the Bald Eagle.  Right 

and below:  Members 

and guests. 

Top:  Carlos helping to back up at the 

end of the event. Left:  Members having 

a good chat. 


